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A Very Special Thank You

This year was a testament to the incredible resolve of our community to
ensure families in need received a warm meal for the holidays. In the week
leading up to the holidays, volunteers from Holy Apostles Greek Orthodox
Church and Jaiiya Café packed 300 boxes to the brim with turkeys,
stuffing, vegetables, pies and more.

But with freezing temperatures and perilous icy roads, meal delivery was
put in jeopardy. Roads turned to sheets of pure ice, making it difficult for
many to get out of their driveways, let alone on the road to help others.

More than 56 delivery driver volunteers, board members, and staff braved
the icy conditions over the course of December 23rd and December 24th
to help ensure the assembled food boxes were delivered in time. Some
volunteers joined us on both days and took multiple trips to ensure that
300 families received food in time for the holidays.

With special thanks to Churchome for their donation of 500 presents, we
were able to gift toys, books, and more to children in our district, ensuring
that not only did they get to eat a special meal, but they also received a
special gift.

Every year, the Foundation provides hundreds of holiday meals for families
struggling during the holiday season. Behind the scenes, volunteers and



staff work tirelessly to assemble and deliver meals to families wherever
they are sheltered.

We are incredibly thankful for every volunteer who helped us make the
holiday season special for so many in need. Their incredible acts of
kindness and bravery reminded us of why we do what we do — to help
others in good times and bad. Their selflessness helped so many in our
community know they are loved and cared for.

We are also especially thankful for Matt Finch and the Edmonds School
District Maintenance team who worked early and hard every day leading
up to the holiday weekend to ensure the roads and hill to Edmonds
Heights K-12 remained clear and sanded. Their efforts made our work
possible.

Thank you to every volunteer and district employee who helped us end
2022 in the most special way, we are incredibly grateful for you!

With Great Thanks,

Deborah Brandi, Thame Fuller, Chad James, Cheryl Surridge, Elizabeth
Wiley, Alicia Jacobsen, and Deborah Jacobsen.
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